
Describing the Graph of The Arrival of
Tourists from Different Countries
Question: The graph below shows the arrival of tourists from
different countries in Bangladesh from 2004 to 2008. Describe the
graph in 150 words. You should highlight and summarize the
information given in the chart.

The arrival of Tourists from Different Countries

Answer: Arrival of Tourists from Different Countries The graph shows
the arrival of tourists in Bangladesh from five countries during the
years between 2004 and 2008. These countries are Australia, Japan,
France, Uk, and the USA. At a glance, the graph shows that the
highest number of tourists come from the UK, and there is an
increasing trend from the year 2004 to 2007. In 2004 a total of 19605
tourists from the UK visit Bangladesh. This number is increased to
23510 in 2005. This number is again increased to 29106 in 2006 and
again it is increased to 34087 in 2007. But next year, that is in
2008, the number is decreased to 28805. The graph shows that the
lowest number of tourists come from France and there are no regular
trends of increase or decrease over the years. The graph shows that
2263 tourists come to Bangladesh from France in 2004. The number is
increased to 2453 in 2005 but the number falls to 233.6 in 2006.
Again, the number is decreased to 2289 in 2007. In 2008 it is
increased to 2488. The graph shows that the second highest visitors
come from the USA. In 2004 the number of tourists coming from the USA
is 11358. This number is increased and decreased a little over the
next few years and in 2008 it became 13822. Second, in lowest in
Australia. In 2004 the tourists coming from Australia is 2684, and in
2008 it is 3409. Japan has been in the middle position. In 2004 the
number of tourists coming from Japan is 7838 and the number changes a
little up to 2008. Thus, the graph shows a clear picture of the
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arrival of tourists from the above five countries from the year 2004
to 2008.


